To: Michael Ben

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Attending Planning and Development Committee - May 10, 2021

From: Michael Ben < >

Sent: 2021/05/07 8:46 AM

To: Danton, Shauna <Shauna.Danton@brampton.ca>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Attending Planning and Development Committee - May 10, 2021

Hi Shauna.

Thanks very much for the information. I would like to submit that I support the recommendation in the staff report for the amendments to the zoning bylaw regarding the 1.2m requirement for the above grade side entrance. This is progressive and forward thinking. Taking this proactive measure ticks all the right boxes.

City of Toronto has made some forward thinking zoning bylaws similar to this and supports these kind of initiatives. See the Toronto Star report in the link below: https://www.thestar.com/news/gta/2021/05/04/new-lawrence-heights-townhouses-include-built-in-basement-apartments-to-help-with-affordability.html

I would like to be included as part of those to receive the report on this decision and all future correspondence regarding this.

Thanks again, Michael